
MINUTES OF THE PIAKO GLIDING CLUB HELD ON  
WEDNESDAY, 22 JUNE 2016 AT 7.30PM  

 
Present: Iggy Wood, Steve Care, Nigel Brinkworth, Joan Wine, Julian Mason, 
Dave Dennison, Tim Bromhead. 
 
Apologies: Hamish Crequer, Bob Gray. 
 
Minutes 25 May:  The minutes of the meeting were read. They were a true 
and correct record of the meeting. 
Moved Joan Sec Iggy                                                                         Carried 
                                                                                                                                                         
Matters Arising: Tim recommended that the blog on the website be updated 
regularly. The Users Committee met recently but will be updated in the report 
later in the meeting.  

 
Inward Correspondence: 

• Crombie Lockwood-renewal of Commercial Insurances 

• Email from Rita Gathercole – 19th Squadron re weekend of gliding in 
October – Bob to action. 

 
Outward Correspondence:  

• Trial flight voucher to Hinuera School 

•  Welcome letter to Ashok Abhyankar and John Currie (Treasurer to 
check subs for John) Dave to action. 

                                                                                                                                                        
Financial Report: Dave Dennison: Attached. 
Accounts were presented for payment. 
Annual subscriptions were discussed. The decision by the committee was that 
the subscription would remain the same as last year. GNZ has introduced a 
new fee structure which was voted in at the AGM. The annual accounts are 
now ready to be presented to the AGM. 
Accounts were approved for payment. 
Moved Dave Sec Tim                                                                             Carried
                                                                                                                                                     
CFI Report- Julian Mason: Attached. 
Moved Julian Sec Dave                                                                          Carried 
                                                                                                                                                         
Chief Tow Pilot Report: Iggy Wood: Attached. Iggy reported that the 
FLARM may not be able to be attached to BZA. Iggy will check with Omarama 
GC to see how they have installed it into their tow plane. Action Iggy. 
Moved Iggy Sec Nigel                                                                        Carried  
  
Maintenance Officers Report- Neil Raymond – No report. 
 
Bar Managers Report – Bill Mace: No report. 
 
Users Committee Report: Dave Dennison: Hangars being built on the 
airfield continue to be a concern. Dave has made up a plan that he will 
present on behalf of the Users Committee to the council to avoid buildings 



being located on the apron. This is a big concern as no one seems to be 
taking any notice. Iggy will write another letter. Action Iggy. 
Moved Dave, seconded Joan                                                               Carried 
 
New Members:  David Cleverley                                                      Approved 
                                                                                                                                                         
General Business 

GNZ Report – Iggy –Subs have changed. Now the gliders are 
registered. Remit passed 19-6. Expectations – 7 principles with the 
new motto – Recruit Retain Regain. Pilot progression was 
discussed. Media contact is important. Iggy offered to be the media 
contact for our club, with some training from Diana. Action Iggy. 
Needs to go on website. Greytown visit was very interesting.  

Annual Awards Dinner – The annual dinner is to be held on 
Saturday 20th August. We are going to have a quiz evening if it can 
be arranged. Iggy asked Julian if he could work on a list of the 
recipients so the cups could be engraved. Julian will ask Bob to 
assist. Action Julian and Bob. 

Trello Board: Updated the trello board. Twins are the next big 
project after BZA. An aerobatics weekend is planned for the 16/17 
July, rain day 23/24 July. 

Meeting Closed 10.25 pm  

Next Meeting 20 July 2016 7.30pm 

 


